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March 8, 1985

MEMORANDUM FOR: Richard P. Denise, Director
Division of Reactor Safety and Projects
Region IV

FROM: Hugh L. Thompson, Jr., Director,
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: TIA N0. 85-11-FORT CALHOUN MID-CYCLE INSPECTION
OF STEAM GENERATORS

In accordance with TIA No. 85-11 - Fort Calhoun - Mid-Cycle Inspection of Steam
Generators, you requested that we review the Omaha Public Power District's
February 2,1985 submittal which requested a waiver from mid-cycle inspection
of the Fort Calhoun Station steam generators.

After our review of the. fnformation, we have concluded that the changes in
the secondary water chemistry program and the licensee's commitment to other
operational changes is sufficient to warrant waiver of the requirement for an
SG tube inspection after 9 months of power operation.

Our Safety Evaluation is enclosed.

This completes our work under the TIA.

YrdW !!iragliE/for
Hugh L. Thompson, Jr., Director
Division of Licensing
Nuclear Reactor Regulation

/ Enclosure:
As stated
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